
 
 

From:  Mark Stevens <Mark.Stevens@tfmcforestry.ca> 
Subject: Red Squirrel Haul Start August 8 

 
To all: 

 
This email is to inform you that the Interfor wood haul originating form the Kittson 
Twp. area is planned to begin on August 8 using the Eagle Lake and Red Squirrel Roads. 
Normally the wood haul is between Monday to Friday on a 24 hour cycle. 

 

Please share this information if you wish to focus on the safety of all users. 
 

Drive according to road conditions, keep to the right, no speeding and be courteous. 

Any questions, please call. 

Regards, 
 

 
Kyle Aird 
Elk Lake Woodlands Manager 
T: 705-678-2110 x222 | C: 705-679-4149 
kyle.aird@interfor.com 

 
Interfor 
1 Sixth St, PO Box 9 
Elk Lake, ON, P0J 1G0 
Eastern Timezone | Fuseau horaire Est 
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